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Local Traffic Only on Prospect Avenue and York Street on Halloween 

 

October 14, 2014—Olean--Halloween in the City of Olean will be celebrated on Friday night Oct 31st, 
2014 from 6:00-8:00 PM.  Both Prospect Avenue and York Street are still under heavy construction and 
will be designated as local traffic only for that evening.    

“Given the circumstance and the ongoing construction on the two streets, we are asking 
residents to use caution if they visit Prospect Avenue or York Street to trick-or-treat, stated 
Mayor Aiello.  Mayor Aiello continues,  “I am sorry for this inconvenience; however I think 
residents understand the need for caution during the construction process.” 
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